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North Peninsula utilities Corp. 

August24, 2018 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Commission 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 8/30/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 05693-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

P.O. Box 2803 
Ormond Beach, FL 32175 

386-677-7847 phone 
developershw@gmail.com 

RE: Docket No. 20180138-SU - Application for staff assisted rate case 
in Volusia County by North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. 

Please accept this as our affidavit that the requirement to forward a copy 
of NPUC's application for a SRAC to the Chief Executive Officer of 
Volusia County has been fulfilled (see copy of letter). 

Also attached is the $1 ,000 filing fee. 

Sincerely 

Robert L. Hillman 
NPUC 
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North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 

August24, 2018 

George Recktenwald 
Interim County Manager 
123 W. Indiana Ave. 
Deland, FL 37720 

Dear Mr. Recktenwald, 

P.O. Box 2803 
Ormond Beach, FL 32175 

386-677-7847 phone 
developershw@gmail.com 

Per requirements of the Florida Public Service Commission please find 
enclosed a copy of North Peninsula Utilities Corp. application for Staff­
assisted rate case (SARC). 

Please advise if you have any questions. You can reach me at 386-677-
7847, or email at developershw@gmail.com. 

Sincerely 

Robert L. Hillman 
NPUC 

CC: Ed Kelley- Volusia County Council Chairman 
- Florida Public Service Commission 




